From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Thursday, December 29, 2022 9:00:41 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2022 6:47 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Benny Coniglio

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am writing to object Enbridge's rate increase request. Ever since they had aquired Union gas, they have been
increasing their rates. Now, they are looking to do it again at a time when life is becoming unaffordable due to the
federal government policies with their ridiculous carbon taxes and war on the energy sector. I almost fell off my
chair when I received my Enbridge gas bill this month. I couldn't believe how high it was. We haven't even started
to experience the cold weather yet. The Ontario Energry Board should not approve Enbridge's rate increase request.
Infact, they should reduce the rates as they have literally doubled. It's easy for companies to pass on the additional
costs of doing business onto consumers. For the last 2.5 years, the country has been through a rough time with this
pandemic with people loosing their livelihoods, business closures, etc....Now we are dealing with the highest
inflation in 40 years, again I blame federal government policies.

The high cost of living is destroying peoples capacity to make ends meet. I am begging that you do not approve
Enbridge's rate increase request, as well to reduce the current rate. I do not want to be in the position where I have to
decide between eating or heating my home, because like many Canadians, I cannot afford to have both. Show some
compassion.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes





